
Reminders for the next 

week or so… 

 February 13th-Pancake Tuesday- Today we made and ate pancakes in class.  We 

also used paper cut-outs of pancakes during Math and read a poem about 

pancakes. 

 February 14th- Valentine’s Day – Students will have a chance to hand out 

valentines to classmates.  We will be bringing home some artwork that we made 

using hearts.  Wear pink or red today. 

 February 15th- 100th Day of School – Our class has been invited to join in the 

100th Day activities with some other primary classrooms. This will happen during 

the afternoon on Thursday.  Our class is preparing an “Estimation Station” that 

students can visit and estimate items to win a prize. 

 February 15th- Family Movie Night – Our school is hosting a Family Movie Night 

on Thursday.  Bring a lawn chair, blanket and pillow and ‘camp out’ on the gym 

floor and watch Despicable Me 3 with other families.  Doors open at 6 p.m. The 

movie is free but there will be refreshments to purchase.  In addition, students 

can purchase tickets for the many gift baskets that are on display at the 

office.  Tickets are reasonably priced---if you wish to purchase tickets then 

send in a few dollars with your child and we will be sure that they get the 

tickets. 

 February 16th – Olympic Day – Today is the day to show your Olympic pride and 

wear red and white.  There will also be school wide activities that some of us 

will be joining this afternoon.  There is a good chance that we will stream some 

of the Olympic events this day.   

 Reminder that Monday February 19th is the Family Day holiday. There is no 

school for staff or students on this day. 

 February 26th – Scientist in the Classroom – During the afternoon of February 

26th, a real scientist will be visiting our class to teach us about forces. We look 

forward to hands-on activities to help us learn. 

Happy Valentine’s Day, 

Mrs. Ruigrok, Mrs. Wood and Mrs. Chevrier 


